
Department of Justice 

Memo 
To: Joe Nye 

From: Melody Braswell 

Date: February 8, 2017 

Re: Respectfully request a non-substantive change for the Civil Rights Division – Office 
of Special Counsel for Immigration-Related Unfair Employment Practices. 

  

Please refer to the email below regarding the “Charge Form – Corrected First Page.” 

From: Deines, Jennifer (CRT)  
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 3:17 PM 
To: Braswell, Melody (JMD) <mbraswell@jmd.usdoj.gov> 
Subject: RE: IER Charge Form Q 

Melody, 

 

We realized that there is one more change we should make to our form.  On the first page, we 
did not change a reference to “document abuse” to “unfair documentary practices” though we 
changed this same language on page 3.  Do we need to send anything to JMD to correct this 
language?  It does not have any effect on the information we collect from the public. 

 

Thanks. 

Jenny 
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